
St Aldhelm's Fair Report 

 

Our agreed budget was £650.00 

 

 Expense £ Income £ 

Musician 150.00  

Longbow men 300.00  

Publicity design 70.00  

Publicity printing 128.00  

Scrap store materials 32.50  

Extra materials 5.00  

Flower festival 125.00  

Morris Dancers 20.00  

Longbow sponsorship  100.00 

Donations  27.77 

Commercial trade stalls  95.00 

Charity stalls  100.00 

 Multi- craft stall  42.00 

Tony McAleavy talk  100.00 

Total 830.50 464.77 

 

The shortfall of £the excess expenditures £180.50 has been covered by our takings 

of £464.77, so we're up £284.27. 

 

We should also take into account the photocopying, laminating and poster making 

we did to get signs up around town and the cost of the extra caretaker hours we had 

on a bank holiday because Mike came in. 

 

Other things to report are: 

Although the weather was poor, there was art on the Abbey railings 

The food businesses did very well, sadly not all the others did 

Tony's talk was well attended 

The flower festival was much admired 

People enjoyed the longbow 

The REME were excellent 

 

Thank you letters have mostly gone out – I don't know who did the art on the 

railings to thank them though. 

I haven't yet sent the chocolates to the REME. 

 

We’ve learned lessons about grass cutting, poster pasting and caretaker hours. 


